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The Spanish National Numbering Agency (Agencia Nacional de Codificación de 
Valores: ANCV) has created a new section within its website entitled: 
Frequently Asked Questions. 
 
The mentioned section includes a list containing the FAQs received by the 
ANCV with their corresponding responses.  

 


